
Town of North Stonington, CT 
HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE 

 
Monday, June 14th, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. 

Meeting was held at the North Stonington Education Center, Media Center 
298 Norwich-Westerly Road, North Stonington 

 
Approved Minutes 

 
1. Call to order and attendence: Chairman Ed Harasimowitz called the regular 

meeting of the Hewitt Farm Committee to order at 4:35PM with members Nita 
Kincaid and Tim Chokas present. 

- Members Absent: Brian Banker, Deirdre Tavares, Jack Brown 

- Guest/Staff Present: Gary Annino, Dick Seager, Bob Carlson 

2. Additions to the agenda: None 
 
3. Approval of minutes: 05/24/2021 – Not Discussed or Approved 

 
4. Trail Conservation License Agreement – Maps were reviewed of the disputed 

areas. Committee agreed to review the area to ensure the trail entrance was on 
the Annino property. If not, the trail entrance would have to be moved. 
 

5. HF Trail Maintenance: - Discussed, no decision on responsibilty was made. 
 

6. John Dean Gallup House – update - Work is continuing on the fence repair. 
Several repaired sections were installed and have enhanced the appearance of 
the house. Additional furniture is being considered for the house. 

 
7. Trail Map Revision – update– Not Discussed. 

 
8. Pavilion Activity – update- Not Discussed. 

 
9. Member Updates on the Projects and Additioinal Items for Committee: - Not 

Discussed. 
 

10. Public Comments: None 

11. Adjournment: Motion made to Adjourn at 5:35 PM. Motion Passed. 

 
Respectfully submitted 
Ed Harasimowitz 


